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August 18, 2020 
 
Satheesh Patchikolla 
MVGR College of Engineering 
CSE Department, Chintalavalsa 
Vizianagaram - 535005 
India 
 
Dear Satheesh Patchikolla: 
 
Congratulations! On behalf of the IEEE Member and Geographic Activities Vice President, Kukjin 
Chun, and IEEE Technical Activities Vice President, Kazuhiro Kosuge, it is a pleasure to inform 
you that the requirements of the MGA Board Operations Manual have been met, and the IEEE 
Vizag Bay Section Computer Society Chapter has been formed. The effective date of this chapter 
formation is August 17, 2020. 
 
You have been recorded as the Chapter Chair. When an election has been held, please report 
the name and member number of the new Chapter Chair to the IEEE using the online officer 
reporting tool at https://officers.vtools.ieee.org/. Valuable information regarding IEEE Society 
Chapters can be found at http://www.ieee.org/societies_communities/geo_activities/chapters. If 
we can assist you in any way in the planning of the chapter activities, please let us know. 
 
We extend our best wishes for the successful operation of this chapter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Cecelia Jankowski 
 
Cecelia Jankowski 
Managing Director 
Member and Geographic Activities 
 
cc: K. Chun – Member and Geographic Activities Vice President 

K. Kosuge – Technical Activities Vice President 
A. Nishihara – Region 10 Director 
L. De Floriani – Computer Society President 
Y. Zorian – Computer Society Vice-President, Member & Geographic Activities 
A. Oboler – Computer Society Geographic Activities Vice-Chair 
L. Sadasivuni – Vizag Bay Section Chair 
M. Ward-Callan – Technical Activities Managing Director  


